
 
 

October 26, 2011 

 

Mr. John Nephew 

628 County Road B East 

Maplewood, MN 55117 

 

Dear Mr. Nephew: 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the members of Progressive Majority’s national board of 

directors have decided to endorse your campaign for Maplewood City Council for the 2011-

2012 election cycles.  Your strong support of progressive values, ideas and policies makes it a 

great pleasure to support your candidacy. 

 

Progressive Majority was formed with a simple and bold purpose: To elect progressive 

champions.  Through our work, we are working to build a nationwide farm team of progressive 

candidates who will fight for change today while filling the political pipeline for decades to 

come.   

 

We are proud to count you among our endorsed candidates for the 2011-2012 cycles. 

 

Should you have questions, please feel free to contact Dave Woodward, Candidate Services 

Manager, at 202-399-2037 or dwoodward@progressivemajority.org. 

 

Thank you for leadership. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Gloria Totten        

President      


